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5th September 2024 

 

Year 6 World War II Day 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

  

As part of this term’s topic, year 6 will be having a World War II Day on Friday 
20th September. The day will consist of a variety of activities related to the Second World War.  
  
To completely immerse ourselves in the period we would like all children to wear a World War 
II costume for the day.  Please see the Creating your own World War II Costume sheet for more 
information.    
  
We know the day will be a fun and educational experience for the children; if you have 
any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher.   
  

 
Yours sincerely  
  

 

  

Mrs A Dunn  
Year 6 Group Leader 

 

 

 

 

https://www.hamsteljuniors.co.uk/_files/ugd/ffb4db_d1bcebd9829b47b79db97110274c9f12.pdf

